
Dear ASAP NTC Attendees, 
  
Our room block at the Hyatt Regency Orange County Hotel is already sold out. ASAP was able to 
secure additional rooms at the federal government per diem rate, but those extra rooms are also 
sold out. Unfortunately, we are not able to secure additional rooms at the federal per diem rate.  In 
fact, the hotel is sold out of all rooms on some of those nights. 
  
There are several hotels within a ten-minute walk of the Hyatt, that currently have rooms available 
between June 1 and 7, rates will vary depending on your travel dates and the hotel's inventory. This 
is a high-demand period in that area, so don't wait to make hotel reservations, as hotels will likely 
be sold-out that week. 
  
Here are some hotels to try and your agency’s travel office should be able to locate additional 
hotels. 
Homewood Suites by Hilton Anaheim 
Anaheim Marriott Suites 
Delta Hotels by Marriott 
Sheraton Anaheim Garden Grove 
 


